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Upcoming meeting
Our next  meeting will  be May 12th at  the Senior  Center  with dinner beginning at  6:30 p.m.   Our 
program will be about the Centerville Bi-Centennial.

Lions learn about hospice
Hospice care is about living.  Susan Campbell of Premier Hospice of Carmel spoke 
to members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, April 28. 
 
She said hospice care is for persons with a limited life expectancy.  She said they 
offer  skilled  nursing,  certified  nursing  assistants,  medical  social  workers  and 
bereavement  care.   Campbell  said  there are  several  levels  of  care.   They offer 
medications,  medical  equipment  and  supplies.   Volunteer  services  provide 
encouragement and companionship, emotional support to patients and families and 
of course, running errands.

Hospice is paid for through Medicare, Medicaid, private insurance and individual payments.  Campbell 
said their goal is to care for those experiencing a terminal illness by providing joy, love and tranquility.
 

Officers elected for next year
Lion Jack Farmer was elected president of the Centerville Lions Club for 2014-2015 Monday evening, 
April 28.  Election of officers for next year was held at the Senior Center in Centerville.  His daughter, 
Pam Tidrow, was elected first vice president.  Tim McConaha, who served as president in 2006-2007, 
was elected second vice president.

Others elected to serve for the next year are:
Wendy Kornman, secretary;  Courtney Amos, assistant secretary.
Dennis Stephen, treasurer;  Phil Benedict, assistant treasurer.
President Bob Hobson will serve on the board as past president.
Paul Elstro, tail twister;  Steve Sheckles, assistant tail twister.
Steve Sheckles, lion tamer;  Bob Hobson, assistant lion tamer.
Ty Farmer and  Mike Spotts were elected to two year terms on the board.
Joe Elstro and Bill Felker were re-elected to one year terms on the board.
Phil Benedict and Mike Spotts were named to co-chair the new membership committee.

The officers will be installed at the June 9th meeting.

Future meetings and events 
June 2 – Fish Fry meeting

June 6 & 7 – Fish Fry
June 9 – Installation of officers

June 2- Family picnic
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